
Some people think that children should obey the rules or

do what their parents and teachers want them to do.Other people

think that children controlled too much cannot deal with problem

themselves in adulthood.

Children are expected to obey rules either at home or at

school.Some people think It is necessary to lead children to

behave in an acceptable way,although others think children should

be given more freedom.In my view,children should listen to their

parents and teachers.

Obeying rules at a young age can help children develop good

habits and succeed in the future.

For example,punctual pupils are less likely to be later for meetings

in the future.After being told  table manners at a young age,those

people can behave in a right way during dinners with clients and

this enables working people to communicate well with clients .In

these cases,those people can show respect to either supervisors or

clients in the workforce and probably have a fulfilling career.

On the other hand,with too much control,children may not be able

to think independently and less likely to achieve success.Those

children are used to listening to their teachers’ direction and they

are not required to think by their own.They are required to

memorize the method to maths problems from teachers instead of

being creative to think alternative methods.In this case ,they lose

chances to foster imagination and develop potential.When they

enter the workforce,they are not able to solve complex problems

without teachers’ direction.

In my opinion,after understanding the importance of obeying

rules,children do not break laws and can be good citizens in the

future.For example,with the education of obeying rules from

teachers,those people are not willing to commit crimes like

robbery .As a result,the crime rate will decline and citizens can

enjoy their lives in a safer society.
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